
From: Danny Varat
To: bo.butler@ltgov.ga.govbo.butler@ltgov.ga.gov

Date: 3/3/2017 9:16:20 AM
Subject: Lt. Governor Bryant

​Bo, I'm Danny Varat, chief of staff to new SC Lt. Governor Kevin Bryant. I presume that you're aware of the 
unique transition we've experienced, and I wonder if I might call you and ask a question on his behalf. If you 
have 5 free minutes sometime soon, I'd appreciate it. Thanks

Danny
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